
 

 

Uniform Policy: Pre-K - 5 

Dressing for success at school is an important core value. It influences how students think about 

school and their role as scholars. When students grow up, they will also have to dress for work and 

different roles in society. It also makes your job as a parent easier in the morning—you don’t have 

to think about what they will wear! 

 

While we have some spirit days throughout the year where students are invited to wear different 

clothing to represent a particular cause, celebrate their identity, or just have a little fun with a school 

theme, it is important to highlight that we are a uniform school for all students in all grades. All 

students are expected to attend school in full uniform every day, including the first day of school.  

 

Our everyday uniform is a white collared shirt and khaki pants/skirt/jumper. Parents also 

have the option of black collared shirts as an additional alternative, particularly if parents are 

worried about students’ shirts becoming stained easily.  Students may also wear “school spirit” attire 

such as the shirts and hoodies for sale.  

 



 
Our gym uniform is a white/black/yellow shirt and black sweatpants.  Students should be sent to 

school with sneakers on gym days.   

 

Please refrain from sending your child to school with the following articles of clothing:  

 

 Shorts, skirts or dresses that are too short--above knee length.  

 Slippers, flip-flops, or crocs: Can be extremely dangerous for children to run in at school. Please 

understand that your child’s safety is of upmost important to us—sandals also pose a high risk of 

tripping and falling at school.  

 Clothing that shows any parts of  your child’s body: midriff, belly button, pants worn below the 

waist, etc. Tank tops are fine underneath the uniform shirt, but not alone.  

 

If you or someone you know may need help with getting uniforms for their child, please reach out 

to our Guidance Counselor, Gigi Rodriguez or Ms. Leanne DesVignes, our Social Worker.  They 

can be reached via Class Dojo or by calling the school.  Thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter. 

 

 

Uniforms may be purchased at the following locations (and any store that sells white shirts 

and khaki bottoms): 

 

P.S. 273Q Online Store 

 

The Children’s Place 

 

Old Navy 

 

Target 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.omtprints.com/ps273-school/shop/home
https://www.childrensplace.com/us/c/kids-school-uniform-shop?cid=paidsearch-_-CPC-_-G_TCP_US_NonBrand_Search_Uniforms-_-160866224625-_-school%20uniforms&gad_source=1&gad_campaignid=2059162073&gbraid=0AAAAADqBvh5-GY3bMiC40Li__Xt4741GV&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIqpTrm_n2jgMVnTUIBR31Si01EAAYAiAAEgKxxPD_BwE
https://oldnavy.gap.com/browse/boys/shop-all-uniforms?cid=5924&mlink=5151,topNav,visnav&nav=meganav%3ASchool%20Uniforms%3A%3A
https://www.target.com/c/school-uniforms-kids/-/N-5tg6q

